
Downsview Road - Parking Changes  

  

  

 

  

Changes proposed in this road:  

1. Due to issues with vehicles passing one another on this section of road, it is proposed to have a No Waiting restriction 

on the west side of the road with a couple of short lengths of yellow line on the east side of the road to allow passing 

places.  This will extend to Ockenden Way, where there have been fewer parking problems identified.    

2. Furthermore it is proposed that the lines at the top of the road (adjoining Keymer Road) are changed from single to 

double as this is becoming a dangerous crossing point.  

3. The main part of this plan is to ease parking congestion and to help Public Service vehicles  


